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Ryan Howser

From: lorenpipkin@gmail.com
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2023 7:47 AM
To: Carrie Geitner; Stan VanderWerf; Longinos Gonzalez, Jr; Cami Bremer; Holly Williams
Subject: Highway 105 Access Colorado Pumpkin Patch

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to support Colorado Pumpkin Patch in their efforts to gain access directly from Highway 105.  My daughter 
worked for the Colorado Pumpkin Patch from the age of 11 through 15.  Pumpkin Patch is a fun enjoyable experience 
from families that visit from all around the region to get out and have a fun day enjoying a farm experience.  It generates 
jobs and entertainment.  However, most importantly this organization creates an important training ground for young 
people who have never had a job.  This experience taught my daughter how to work hard, show up on time, work with a 
team, manage animals and interface with people in a customer service situation.  Many of our young teens need a 
training ground to gain their first job skills and the operators of the Pumpkin Patch do an excellent job of taking 
inexperienced workers and giving them some basic job training skills.  Our economy needs small businesses like this one 
who build the skills of the people they hire.  I have never seen another company that so tirelessly invests in the growth 
of their employees.  I hope you will support their access appeal for traffic on to 105 so that they can continue to build 
the community around them. 
 
Loren Pipkin 
2505 County Line Road 
Monument, CO 80132 


